
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
G O V E R N O R  

December 17,2009 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the 
State Energy Resources Coordinator’s 2009 Annual Report pursuant to Chapter 196- 
4( 1 l), Hawaii Revised Statutes. In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised 
Statutes, this report will also be posted on the Department of Business, Economic 
Development, and Tourism website, http:// hawaii.gov/dbedt/info/energy/publications/ 

Sincerely , 

LINDA LINGLE 

Enclosure 

c: The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, Chair, Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
The Honorable Mike Gabbard, Chair, Senate Committee on Energy and Environment 


